

Your kindness means so much to the children of Boys Town.

Lyn S Romano T30 P2 PO Box 721 8756 Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-0721

April 2024

Dear Friend,

Thank you for your gift

As you well know, sitting down every evening for a family meal is an important way for a family to connect. Everyone gets to go around the table and talk about their day. That's so important because those conversations let them know that someone's listening, someone is there for them, and someone cares.

Whether it's sitting down to dinner, getting ready for a day at school, working on homework or simply helping around the house, our kids learn what being part of a family is all about.

Every child deserves a family and a safe place to call home. Your gift makes a difference in the lives of children who have nowhere else to go.

Thank you for giving our children that second chance at being a kid.

God's Blessings

Father Steven E. Boes National Executive Director

P.S. As a thank you for supporting Boys Town kids, we want to give you exclusive access to our new Grandparenting Principles free email series! Once a week for four weeks, you'll receive advice and strategies, plus a teaching activity for you and your grandchild.

Visit www.boystown.org/special-offer or scan our QR Code to get the first issue today!



IRS Requirement: We acknowledge, in compliance with Federal Tax Law, that you have received no goods or services from Father Flanagan's Boys' Home for your contribution. Please retain this receipt for your tax records as substantiation of any charitable contribution deduction.

Father Flanagan's Boys' Home | Boys Town, Nebraska 68010 | 800-217-3700 | boystown.org/give



facebook.com/BoysTown



(C) instagram.com/BoysTown

